
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
December 17, 2013

5:30 PM
________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:55 pm.

In attendance were: Scotty Schulhofer, Ginny Boyer, Sarah Massie, Michelle Claytor, Kenny Mull, and Rhett Langston. Lee
Starnes, Don Frady, Linda O’Neil and Wallace Messer were unable to attend.

Old Business:
 None
New Business:
 The monthly report from November was reviewed.

 The Military Racquetball Rehab Clinic would like to use our racquetball courts from 11:30 am to 2 pm on December 20 for a
demonstration to veterans. They would also like to us to consider the possibility of an 8 week teaching clinic as well. The
Advisory Commission discussed this idea and it was agreed to allow a free clinic on December 20 but charge the non—profit
rate for the 8 week session.

 Relay for Life would like to request the use of our facility free of charge from 6 pm on May 9 to 7 am on May 10. It was
discussed by the Advisory Commission and agreed to waive the fee.

 There have been many requests for lights at the skate parks. The town’s position at this time is to request the skaters to raise the
funds necessary for the lights.

 The possibility of a “no smoking” policy in our parks was discussed by the Advisory Commission. The final decision was not to
have a policy for outdoors and just keep it for inside at the Waynesville Recreation Center and Old Armory Recreation Center.

 We are planning to have a new tri-fold brochure for all trails and greenways. This will be a partnership with Canton, Maggie
Valley, Lake Junaluska, Haywood County and the Town of Waynesville.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


